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Recruitment for the Georgina Heritage Register Review Ad Hoc Working Group 

The Town of Georgina invites people to volunteer in their community as a member of the following working 
group. The term of the working group will begin in July 2024 and run to January 1, 2025. Given the 
responsibilities of the working group and the time limited nature of the project, current and past members of the 
Georgina Heritage Advisory Committee and the Georgina Historical Society are encouraged to apply. 
 
The Georgina Heritage Register Review Ad Hoc Working Group 

The purpose of the Heritage Register Review Ad Hoc Working Group is to assist Town staff and the Heritage 
Consultant in obtaining any necessary background information and historical/local context as part of the 
Town’s review and update of the Municipal Heritage Register.   

For more information 

Terms of Reference for this working group, along with the application form, can be obtained at 
georgina.ca/HeritageRegisterReview or from the Planning Policy Division by contacting Anna Geniole at 
ageniole@georgina.ca or 905-476-4301, ext. 2250. 

How to apply 

Application forms and any supporting documentation must be submitted via email, mail or in person, on or 
before 4:30 p.m. Friday, June 14, 2024. 

Emails can be sent to ageniole@georgina.ca.  

Mail or in person can be sent to: 

Attention: Anna Geniole 
26557 Civic Centre Rd.  
Keswick, ON, L4P 3G1 
 
The Town of Georgina is committed to an inclusive, barrier-free selection process and environment. We will 
accommodate the needs of applicants under the Ontario Human Rights Code and the Accessibility for 
Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) throughout all stages of the selection process. Please advise the 
Human Resources Department to ensure your accessibility needs are accommodated throughout this process. 
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